
BURNOUT AMONG SURGEONS IN 
THE UK: A PREVALENCE STUDY 

What is the purpose of the research?
The purpose of this ethically approved study is to establish
the prevalence of burnout among surgeons in the United
Kingdom and associations with occupational- and socio-
demographic characteristics.

Why have I been invited to take part?
You have been invited to take part in this research because
you are a surgeon or trainee surgeon in the United Kingdom.

What should I do if I want to take part?
If you decide to take part you will be asked to complete an
anonymous questionnaire, which should take approximately
10 minutes.
If you scan the QR code on the right or click on the link
below, you will be directed to the participant information
sheet, consent form and subsequently to the questionnaire.
Thank you for your interest in the study.

Further information: Dileep.Lobo@nottingham.ac.uk
etheophilidou@gmail.com

https://nottingham.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/uk-surgeon-burnout
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